BAPATLA ENGINEERING COLLEGE : BAPATLA
(AUTONOMOUS)

Ref:- BEC/E/10/ Dated December 24, 2020
NOTICE

(R14 & R18 Regulation Students)

All the B.Tech students of R14 & R18 regulations who could not get promotion to
third year (5" semester) or fourth year (7" semester) due to backlog subjects are informed
that on a special case due to COVID-19. maximum | subject (theory or lab) relaxation
will be given. This relaxation is due to COVID-19 difficulties and is only one time & this
yeaf only. This subject should be cleared by the student in the next supplementary exam

or through course repetition (in the odd semester of academic year 2020-21).

Hence the R14 & R18 students with a shortage of maximum 1 subject (equivalent credits
in case of R18 students for calculation purpose) for promotion to third year or fourth year

are informed to meet the respective HOD with necessary proofs on or before 29-12-2020.
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PRINCIPAL

To

B.Tech Students

All B.Tech. HODs

The Examination Section. n/a.

- Prof. J.S. Rao, Controller of Exams.

Fees section

The director, Computer Center: Place the scanned copy of this notice in our college website.



